
Odette Tan <Odette.Tan@traviscountytx.gov> Fe
to me, Cynthia

Joyce,

I apologize, I do see the mistake now that the email address on the le�er was wrong.  I'm currently on vaca�on and will be back in the office on Friday and will call you.

In short, a�er our study, it was easier to put the sidewalk on the east side.  I do remember seeing the reflectors, and we did discuss traffic and safety for the traffic circle in par�cular.  We ha
with you over the phone.

Odette Tan, P.E.
Senior Engineer
Travis County Transportation & Natural Resources
700 Lavaca Street
Austin, Texas 78701
Office Phone: (512) 854-7587
Cell Phone: (512) 589-6035


